FROM THE OFFICE OF

THE CITY CLERK

CITY OF ST. THOMAS


EXTRACT FROM THE COUNCIL MINUTES OF: 


January 15, 2018
To: 
E. Sebestyen, Director, Social Services
Re:  
Council Support of Local Age-Friendly Community Plan



THAT: Report SESS-02-18 relating to the Council Support of Local Age-Friendly Community Plan be received for information; and further,
THAT: Council endorse the Elgin St. Thomas Age-Friendly Community Plan and provide a letter of support for the Plan; and further,

THAT: Councillor Rymal be appointed to the new Age-Friendly Community Advisory Committee.

Carried.
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